
 

 

 

 

CITY OF SWEENY 

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 

From the founding of our nation to the present day, the United States have fought against tyranny 

and pursued liberty. In these pursuits, the brave men and women of the U.S. military have answered the 

call of our nation to serve. Whether stationed overseas or at home, our country is a safer place because of 

their dedication. 

Texas has always been willing to answer the call of Armed Forces to fight for the freedoms that 

our country stands for. The members of our armed forces have always taken on the task and given 

themselves to the duty at hand. For this, we owe all our veterans the utmost respect and should recognize 

the courage of our service members.  

At this time, I encourage my fellow citizens to take a moment this day to recognize our veterans 

and honor what they have done for us. 

Therefore, I, Dusty Hopkins, Mayor of Sweeny Texas, do hereby proclaim November 11, 2024, 

to be  

Veterans Day 

 in Sweeny and urge the appropriate recognition whereof. 

In official recognition whereof, I hereby affix my signature this the 15th day of October, 2024. 

 

 

 

Dusty Hopkins 

Mayor 


